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How does it work? 
You raise an extra calf or two until they 
are weaned in late November/early December.   
Calves are identified with a Hospice ear tag.  The calves 
are then picked up and sold, with all proceeds 
to Hospice Southland.  All you need to do is commit 
to rearing a calf which will be weaned before the sale date.   
Preference is for a Beef cross or straight Friesian calves.  This year the sale day is set for the 10th of 
December 2019 and calves will be picked up from your property the day before.   
 

Please complete the registration form on the back of this flyer and send it back to Hospice Southland.  

Alternatively go to www.calvesforhospice.org.nz  and complete the form online. 

Prior to arranging pickup of your calf/calves you will need to tag the calf with your own EID and 

complete NAIT paperwork as the calf will be sold.   

 

 

 

Hospice has been caring for residents in Southland and the 
Wakatipu Basin for over 27 years and your support for our Calves 
for Hospice fundraiser will mean it is possible for us to continue 
caring for the growing needs of our patients and their families. 
 

We last ran this fundraiser in 2017 and thanks to generous 
farmers across Southland we raised over $55,000 to help 
Hospice continue our work in your community. 
That’s the difference of having another Nurse in your 
 community.  Thank you – Your support is greatly 
appreciated. 

We are a small province and Hospice Southland needs to raise over 2.5 million dollars 
annually to enable us to offer world-class palliative care to those in our community that 
need it most, all free of charge.  We are a 100% locally based charity working in and for 
your community.  One-in-three Southlanders who die each year are cared for by Hospice. 
 

Thank you to our “Calves for Hospice” Supporters: 
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Thank you to our Transport Companies who supported the 2017 “Calves for Hospice” 

                          

             

Calves for Hospice 

Donation 

details 
 

First Name:  _______________________________________________________ 

Surname:  _______________________________________________________ 

Farm Name: _______________________________________________________ 

Farm Address: _______________________________________________________ 

Your NAIT Number ______________ 

Phone:  _____________________ Mobile: ______________________ 

Email:  __________________________________________________ 

Declaration: I/we confirm our property has not been subject to cattle movement 

restrictions as part of the M. Bovis eradication plan and we will inform Hospice 

should this change prior to our calf/calves being picked up for sale. 

Signed:   ___________________ Date: ________/________/________ 

Number of calves ______________    to be donated or (tick…) 

I don’t want to wean a calf but still want to support Hospice.  Please invoice 

me for a donation equivalent to the average sale price of calves 

Ear Tag Number (will be supplied by Hospice Southland): _______________________ 

RETURN TO HOSPICE SOUTHLAND, P O BOX 7020, Invercargill 9844 or 

email back to calves@hospicesouthland.org.nz  

For more information contact: Andrew Leys (CEO Hospice Southland) Phone  03 2113081 or Email:  

calves@hospicesouthland.org.nz 
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